
 

15 June 2015 

 
DEA Ref: 12/9/11/L1128/3; EDMS Ref: WL143204; SMS Ref: DMS-EIA-31-01-12 

 
South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA) 

PO Box 4637 

Cape Town 

8000 

 

Attention: Mr Andrew Salomon 

 

NOTICE OF WASTE MANAGEMENT LICENCE: DMS POWDERS 
WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY – HAZARDOUS WASTE 
REUSE, RECYCLING AND RECOVERY 
 

You are hereby notified that the National Department of Environmental Affairs (DEA) has 

decided to grant a Waste Management Licence for the above mentioned project in terms of the 

powers vested in it by the National Environmental Management: Waste Act, 2008 (Act No. 59 

of 2008)  and the Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations, 2010. The decision on the 

Waste Management Licence application was signed and issued by DEA on the 8th of June 

2015. In terms of regulation 4(2) of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) Regulations, 

2014, all registered interested and affected parties must be notified within 14 calendar days of 

the Department’s decision in respect of this Waste Management Licence Application as well as 

the provisions regarding the making of appeals that are provided for in the regulations. 

 

In accordance with Chapter 2 of the National Appeal Regulations, 2014 (GN 993), should you 

wish to appeal any aspect of the decision of granting the Waste Management Licence, you 

must submit the appeal to the appeal administrator for the National Department of 

Environmental Affairs, and a copy of the appeal must be submitted to the applicant, any 

registered interested and affected party and any organ of state with interest in the matter, within 

20 days from the date that the notification for an application for an environmental authorisation 

or a waste management licence was sent to the registered and affected parties by the applicant. 

In other words, within 20 days from the date of this letter, by means of one of the following 

methods, for the attention of The Minister: Department of Environmental Affairs: 

 By post: Private Bag X447, Pretoria 0001 

 By facsimile: 012 359 3625; or 

 By hand: Environmental House, 473 Steve Biko Road, Pretoria, 0002. 

 



 

The expiry date for the submission of the appeal to DEA is therefore 6 July 2015. 

The appeal submission must be-  

1. Submitted in writing in the form obtainable from the appeal administrator; and 

2. Accompanied by- 

 A statement setting out the grounds of the appeal;  

 Supporting documentation which is referred to in the appeal submission; and 

 A statement, including supporting documentation, by the appellant to confirm 

compliance with regulation 4(1) of the Appeal Regulations. 

 

The prescribed Appeals Procedure and Appeal Questionnaire are attached to this letter. 

Further assistance can be sought by contacting Mr Z Hassam on 012 399 

9356/AppealsDirectorate@environment.gov.za. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned should you have any queries or if you require 

a copy of the Waste Management Licence or the reasons for the decision. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 
 
_________________ 

Lizette Crous 
Environmental Assessment Practitioner 


